
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Note from the Principal 
All are welcome to join the Superintendent and the 
Director of Curriculum and Assessment at their Brewing 
Conversations meeting at the Jacobs School tomorrow 
morning at 8:45. This is a great forum to learn more 
about reconfiguration and be a part of the planning 
process. I will be there to answer any questions 
pertaining to the Jacobs School.  

The Class of 2030 Planning Committee will be hosting a 
school-wide Spring Dance tomorrow night from 6-8PM. 
Proceeds will be used to fund this year’s 5th Grade 
Celebration on June 14. The dance is not a drop off 
event; students must be accompanied by an adult.  

After a two day search that culminated with live 
impersonations and a virtual vote, we have officially 
crowned the Jacobs School Chewbacca Champion. 
Congratulations to Sydney Bullen for winning our first-
ever May the Fourth Be With You Chewbacca 
Challenge. The force is certainly strong with you, 
Sydney! I’d also like to send a huge Chewbacca cheer to 
our finalists, Scott Brunke, Zach Walsh, Chase Silva, and 
Chloe Hedrick, as well as, all of our classroom 
competitors and champions.  

Please see the attached RMK curriculum map for our last 
week of RMK.  

    ~Mr. Shaw  

Kyle Shaw, Principal Elaine Menice, Interim Assistant Principal 
 

The Hull Public School System Does Not Discriminate On The Basis of Age, Race, Color, National Origin, Gender, Gender Identity, Disability, Homelessness, Religion, or Sexual Orientation. 

We Want Your RAD Photos! 
Send photos of your RAD Pirates having fun in their 
Core Value T-Shirts or school colors to Mrs. Menice 

at ecmenice@town.hull.ma.us! Photos will be 
featured in the slideshow at our next schoolwide 

assembly, and maybe even in the Blue Notes! 

   
            

         
       

      
      

     
       

      

Library ends on May 26. It’s time to 
return all due/overdue books! The 

following classes have library next week: 
Monday: Smith, Huntington, Wilson, Silva 

Tuesday: Buttkus, Rajan, Martin 
Friday: Gomes, Connelly, Mitchell 

May is Skin Cancer 
Awareness Month! 

The key is “PREVENTION” 
Living by the beach it is especially  
important to protect ourselves and our 
 children. Please apply sunscreen to your 
child daily. 

SPRING DANCE TOMORROW 6-8PM! 
ENTER THROUGH THE RECEIVING DOORS 

BY THE CAFETERIA 

Dr. Rosenplanter’s Community Resources 
If you are looking for mental health counseling 

for yourself or your child, Interface Referral 
Services is available free to all Hull residents. 

Interface is a matching service that will help you 
find a therapist or provider that will best fit your 

needs. For more information visit 
their website or call 888-244-6843. After School Child 

Care will close at 
4:45 on May 24, 

2023, to 
accommodate 
school events 

beginning at 5:00 
that evening. 

mailto:ecmenice@town.hull.ma.us
https://www.hullpublicschools.org/elementary-school/kindergarten/pages/kindergarten-registration
https://interface.williamjames.edu/about/what-to-expect


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


